
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 13/06/2023 8:42:12 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

13/06/2023 

MRS Ashling OBrien 
45 Sydney RD 
Manly NSW 2095 

RE: DA2023/0597 - 14 / 22 Central Avenue MANLY NSW 2095 

As a local business owner of a health and wellness business, a stones throw away from the 
DA, I fully support the submission and look forward to new regular footfall of locals who will 
frequent Manly. I understand any delay in the building work may result in one to three of the 
tenants losing interest and moving else where. I think they will be detrimental to the local 
economy if we allow this to happen. If you require any further information please don't hesitate 
to call me 
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